
Hunslet Moor Primary School  

Headteacher: Miss H Darley  

Telephone: 0113 271 7257  

Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk  
  

  

Friday 10th January 2025 

Dear Families,  

Reception Visit to Temple Newsam – Nursery Rhyme Workshop – 12th February 2025 £7 per child   
As part of our topic Once Upon a Time, we have an exciting trip planned to visit Temple Newsam on 12 th 
February 2025.  
 
We will be travelling by coach. The coach will leave school at 9.45am and arrive at Temple Newsam at 
approximately 10.05am The coach will pick us up from the house at 14.40pm and be back at school for 
approximately 15.00pm depending on traffic. Please collect your children at their usual doors at normal 
home time, 15.15pm.   
 
We are asking for a contribution of £7 per child, which covers the cost of the coach, and a Nursery rhyme 
workshop. We will also have the opportunity to visit the farm. In the Nursery rhyme workshop, the 
children will explore the house, find the different items from the nursery rhymes, dress up as the different 
characters and make their own crafts based on the Nursery rhymes.  
 
The Governing body of Hunslet Moor want as many children in school as possible to have the chance to 
take part in experiences like these. To make that happen, they have agreed that school will contribute 
towards the costs. These experiences cannot happen without our families also helping towards the cost, at 
significantly reduced rates.  
 
Please log onto Schoolmoney (eduspot.co.uk) to make the required £7 payment by Friday 7th February 
2025. Schoolmoney is now the only way you can pay contributions. If we don’t receive enough 
contributions for this trip by 7th February, we won’t be able to go and the trip will be cancelled. If you 
need help accessing Schoolmoney, please speak to our staff in the Office who will be happy to help you.   
 
Children should wear school uniform for the visit and comfortable shoes or trainers. Please make sure your 
child brings a waterproof coat in case it rains. Your child will be provided with a packed lunch on this 
day.   
 
If you have any concerns about the contribution request or dates, please speak to your child’s teacher.  
 
Please can we remind you that it is the responsibility of parents/carers to always update school with any 
changes to your child’s medical needs or your emergency contact details.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Mrs Henry 
EYFS Phase Leader 
 

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley, 
Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham 

                


